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Mail in voting is very important to us, my wife and I, as it makes it far easier to vote. 

We don't drive very much anymore so it is far more convenient than driving to a 

polling place.  Oregon has been a pioneer in mail in voting since 1998 and it has 

served us well. The Trump regime wishes to end mail in voting to limit voter 

participation.  The congessmen who put forth this bill should be ashamed.  


